

A Tennessee 4-H Presentation Training Program

Would you like to grow your knowledge and skills to become a better presenter and teacher?

Are you short on time and travel money? No worries ... we have the program for you!

WHAT IS IT?

Clover Speak is an educational, grant-based program conducted and created by the University of Tennessee 4-H Youth Development department. The program is designed specifically for 4-H adult volunteers, teen leaders and program assistants. The training is a series of six, on-line educational learning sessions. Clover Speak focuses on four areas -- youth development, presentations, public speaking and meeting facilitation. Each of these areas is supported by a series of sessions regarding important components of effective teaching and presenting. The 2016 Clover Speak Program will help you:

- Develop games and tools to teach, review and reinforce learning
- Design effective Power Point presentations and handouts
- Understand how to effectively work with various generations of audience members
- Use simple techniques to create inclusion and help students with disabilties
- Work with unexpected teaching environments successfully ... and much more!

TRAINING DATES AND TIMES:

Two sessions will be offered each evening -- 7:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. (both eastern time). The sessions are two hours in length and will be conducted:

- July 18
- September 12
- November 14

- August 15
- October 17
- December 12

REGISTRATION INFORMATION:

Registration is easy! Simply email Lori Gallimore (LBELEW@UTK.EDU) with the following information:

- Your name
- Email Address
- Role (are you a county agent/educator, volunteer, teen leader, program assistant, other)
- State
- Preferred training session time (6:30 p.m. or 10:00 p.m. both are eastern times)

In the subject line, please type "Clover Speak 2016" to receive information on how to connect to the online sessions. Registration deadline is June 30.

MORE INFORMATION: https://4h.tennessee.edu/Pages/programs.aspx